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Dear Parents and Carers 

We are really looking forward to running the World’s famous New Valley Easter Mini Festival on 

Tuesday 28th March. 

This will be a “full-day” event divided into two equally exciting parts: 

Easter Hat Competition (morning) 

Children will decorate any hat/head wear for a chance to win a prize. This is a free to enter competition 

that only requires inspiration and fun from the children. We require that all participating children 

(hopefully everyone!) bring their hat into school at drop off on Tuesday 28th March. Please don’t forget 

to label the hat with the artist’s name! 

A carefully and impartially selected hat in each class will be declared the winner of the competition and 

its author will receive a prize. 

This is hugely exciting and will be a great opportunity for our New Valley children to show their amazing 

artistic talents.  

Easter Bake Sale (afternoon) 

Hat competitions are known to be particularly nerve racking and exhausting. One of the best strategies 

to recover quickly and fully from it is to…eat cake! 

The PTFA invites all children and families to attend the cake sale immediately after school on Tuesday 

28th March. We would encourage everyone to bring coins where possible.  

For those who are able to, we invite parents/carers/children to bring cakes in the morning so that we 

can share with the rest of the school. Homemade cakes will need to be strictly nut free and labelled so 

that we have a list of all ingredients used.   

 

Thank you 

Best wishes, 

 

The PTFA Committee 
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